
Dear Parents/Carers

It gives me great pleasure to introduce myself as the new Principal of

Maltby Manor Academy. I feel honored and privileged to have been

chosen to continue to develop this fantastic school onto the next stage

of its journey. As a parent of an 8-year-old boy, it has been my goal to

ensure my son is happy in life and achieve his full potential. This is

philosophy I bring to my role as Principal. My goal is to ensure all children

who attend Maltby Manor Academy are happy and provided with all

the necessary opportunities to be the best they can be both socially and

academically. I also believe it is crucial to involve the children and their

families as partners in their education. Working partnership with parents is

vital for children to find school a positive and rewarding experience. I feel

that it is important that you have a voice and that as a school we are

approachable and allocate time to listen you your concerns, worries or

thoughts about school.

I am also pleased to announce that Mrs Wilby will now be my Vice

Principal and we are very much looking forward to creating the best

education for your child/children whilst they are members of Maltby

Manor Academy family.

I look forward to meeting more of you in the coming weeks and thank

you for your continued support.

Mrs Atkin

Principal

PUNCTUALITY MATTERS

PRINCIPAL’S UPDATE NEWSLETTER – April 2024

It is important to be on time at the start of each day. If your child is late, they can miss work, time with their
class teacher getting vital information, cause disruption to the lesson for others, and it can be upsetting for
them leading to possible further absence.

School starts promptly see below times:

Classroom doors open at 8.35am.

Classroom doors close at 8.45am.

Late arrivals report to school office. Anyone arriving after 8.55 will be classed as late.

Key Dates: 

Monday 15 April
Students return to school

Wednesday 24 April  
Nursery Trip to Cannon Hall 

Farm

 
Thursday 25 April

Year 1 visit to National 
Emergency Services Museum

 
Friday 26 April 

Reception visit to Yorkshire  
Wildlife Park 

 
 For more Key Dates in 2024, 
please use the following link:

 
Maltby Manor Academy –

 Calendar & Events
 

https://www.maltbymanoracademy.com/schoolcalendar
https://www.maltbymanoracademy.com/schoolcalendar


25 BOOK  CHALLENGE
Every child is given the opportunity to take part in the 25 Book Challenge, promoting home reading for 

pleasure.

If a child reads 5,10,15 and 20 out of the 25 books, evidenced in their reading log in their planner, they will 
be presented with a certificate during assembly.

When they have read all 25 books, the child will also receive a star in their planner.  Upon reading all 25 
books, a Certificate of Recognition will be presented during the Friday Superstar assembly.

Parents will be notified via DoJo, keeping them informed about their child's reading accomplishments. 
Reading at home is important so please keep signing the children’s planners to show us each time you 
have read together. 

Buckingham – 96.2%

Blenheim – 93.3%

Cannon – 91.5%

Chatsworth – 92.4%

Haddon – 92.1%

Hardwick – 93.5%

WE ARE INDEPENDENT

We have the skills to challenge ourselves without support. 

Maltby Manor children will develop the self reliance and confidence to take initiative and manage their 

own responsibilities. They will be exposed to situations that encourage them to think and act autonomously. 

They will cultivate a strong sense of self and self assurance which will empower them to tackle challenge 

and explore their boundaries with independence. 

YEAR GROUP ATTENDANCE 
TO DATE:

Fullwood – 93.4%

Fountains – 92.6%

Fitzwilliam – 91.5%

Kelham – 95.5%

Kensington – 95.1%

Aston – 89.2%

Ashford – 92.6%

Rufford – 95.1%

Roche – 91.3%


	Slide 1
	Slide 2

